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Yox Valley Partnership 
 

12th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are already aware from my letter dated 9th June 2022, our school day will be changing slightly from 
September 1st 2022. We will continue to start at 8:30am but the end of the day will be shortened by 15 minutes 
and we will now end at 3:15pm. For those of you have school transport provided, they Office Managers have 
notified Schools’ Transport of these changes. 
 
For those of ours school which have nursery provision, the sessions have been adjusted in-line with the main 
school and so our amended hours will be: 

Morning session 0830-1130 
Lunch 1130-1215 
Afternoon session 1215-1515 
 

Regarding our Enrichment Clubs, whilst we are still able to offer this provision, we are no longer able to offer 
this as free provision as this was funded by a special DfE COVID grant that has now been withdrawn. 
Therefore, to ensure consistency across the Trust, it has been agreed, that the following charges will be in 
place. 
 
Breakfast Club – Mon – Fri 8.00 – 8.20 £2.50 per child with siblings reduced price of £1 – all 3 sites 
Enrichment Club 3.15 – 4.15 £3.50 per child – all 3 sites 
 
At Yoxford and Peasenhall, we have reviewed the extended provision which currently operates until 6pm. Due 
to a reduction in demand and therefore low take up for this provision over the past year, it has been decided 
that from September we will only be offering additional extended provision until 5pm on Monday - Thursday. 
The cost for this is £10 with a reduced charge of £7 for siblings.  
 
All sites will be releasing details of the Enrichment Clubs that are on offer for September. We are developing 
an holistic programme is that is closely aligned to our curriculum and builds on knowledge and skills taught 
throughout the day, so for example, a curriculum topic on Healthy Eating might lead to a half term DT 
Enrichment Club which involves planning and making a healthy meal. 
 

Best wishes 

 
Gail Jerman, Academy Head Teacher 
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